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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, August 03, 2017 11:19 AM
To: 'Holly Kroll'
Subject: RE: Seminole County Water Utility Rate Increase

Good morning Ms. Kroll, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20160101. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Holly Kroll [mailto:hollykroll@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, August 03, 2017 10:41 AM 
To: Records Clerk; Consumer Contact 
Subject: Seminole County Water Utility Rate Increase 
 
To Whom it may concern, 
 
I am just hearing about a possible 130% utility rate increase for Seminole County residents. This type of increase is 
outrageous and I cannot believe that they only way that we were communicated about this potential increase was by 
Facebook and not the county. Please do what you can to not have this increase approved as this could be a huge 
hardship for many of the Seminole County residents. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Holly Kroll 
Seminole County resident 
P:  407-716-7429 
 
 
 




